
Legal Notice 

Public Hearing Notice 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the McKinney 
Community Development Corporation (MCDC) at 8:00 a.m. on Thursday, 
June 23, 2011, in the Dowdy conference room at 321 N. Central 
Expressway, Suite 200, McKinney, Texas regarding:  
 
 
Discuss Consider and Act on Project #11-08:  Parking lot improvements to 
tract of land between Virginia Street & Louisiana Street approximately 500 
feet east of S.H. 5, with MCDC funds not to exceed two hundred twenty-
five thousand dollars ($225,000). 
 
 
It is requested that you make your views known, either in person or by 
writing to the MCDC. 
 
 
 
Tracy Rath 
Board Chairman 


